
SCHEDULED PUBLIC TEST  

TOWN OF WAUPUN 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the public test of all voting 

equipment to be used in the Spring Election on April 4, 2017, will 

be conducted at the Waupun Town Hall, N4369 Cty Hwy M, 

Brandon, WI on Wednesday, March 29, 2017 at 4:00 pm. 

 

Per Chapter 5, Sec. 5.84 Wisconsin Statutes, this test is open to the 

public. 

 

       Paula Vande Zande, Clerk 

       Town of Waupun 

 

Posted March 26, 2017 
 


